
 

  

                                     The June Meeting of the Renewable Energy Task Force  

                                        Will Be Held in the Annex at 7 PM on June 21 

 

 

                      The Agenda will include: 

 

                       An update from Chairman Rob Wills on his discussions with 

Eversource regarding the transmission costs and various issues involved in a 

potential solar installation on a portion of the town-owned land beyond the 

ballpark and school parking lot that would use the 3-way transmission lines in that 

vicinity on Rte. 45/ 

                        

                       A discussion about the connections we are intending to make with 

the Con Comm, the Land Use Committee, the Planning Board, the CAC and the 

Budget Committee, as recommended at our last meeting by Christine Robidoux 

who was visiting from the Community Action Committee.                      .   

 

                       A report from the Task Force members about their visit to the 

proposed solar PV site area. 

                            

                       And a report on the one-pager description of what our Task Force 

has been doing and our plans.  And a report on a possible PowerPoint.  

                          

 

   
 

                            

 

                       


